Dear Mayor of Thames Centre, Sharon MacMillan 4
Deputy Mayor, Michelle Smibert, and Councillors

We, the members of Crumlin Women'’s Institute, are very concerned that motorists are passing
stopped school buses with red lights flashing and stop-arm extended engaged in the pick-up
and unloading of students. THIS IS UNACCEPTABLE!!

This action not only endangers the student boarding the bus, but also innocent
bystanders standing at the roadside. One tragedy is one too many!

We urge you to pressure the Provincial Government to enact a law to have “Stop-Arm
Cameras” installed on all school buses.
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